
Fundraising for Charities
Port Isaac Rowing Club is proud of the contribution we have made to charities over the years. For a 
small, self-funded club, we raise and donate a significant amount of money for local charities.

In 2008 we bought one Shelterbox

In 2009 we gave £250 
to the                

Precious Lives Appeal

In 2010 one of our 
members was 
diagnosed with 
Leukaemia - we 

gave £1100, 50% of 
our year’s 

fundraising  to 
Cornwall Leukaemia 

Trust

In 2012 we gave £1000 to Active8, a Cornish charity 
that helps young people with physical disabilities 

realise their potential and develop their aspirations

In 2013 we gave £1000 to the Merlin MS 
Centre that supports people with Multiple 

Sclerosis

We lost a much love Port Isaac rower, Dave 
Wood, in 2014. He was just 29 years old. In 

his memory we donated £600 to CRY

This year, our chosen charities are the Cornwall 
Wildlife Trust and The St Petroc’s Society We also make an annual contribution to the 

Fisherman’s Friends’ chosen charities, in 
recognition of the BBQ nights that Port Isaac’s 

famous shanty group are happy for us hold  
when they sing down on the Platt. 

In 2015 we gave £1000 to North Cornwall 
Riding for the Disabled


